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        BULLETIN 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe 

and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong 

learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 

East Bentleigh Primary School acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises the continuing connection to lands, 
waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures and to Elders both past and present. 

Hello everyone, 

 

Prep Classes -100 Days at School Celebration  

Our prep children have celebrated this very special milestone with a day of fun and surprises,  

including a very special dress up day. I feel such a sense of joy as I watch our preppies enjoying their time at school both 

inside and out of the classrooms. How much they have all learned in these special first 100 days. This year, Donna, Irina 

and Stewart guided their children to our welcome tree to take a special commemorative picture of them celebrating 

their 100 knowledge. Thank you, parents, for helping your children gather their very special 100 somethings - the display of 

their efforts were most creative. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

A hearty well done to the T-Ball team who last week played in the Grand Final 

against Tucker Rd PS. The team played with great spirit and teamwork and were 

well supported by their coach Andrea Smith and ES staff Timm and Marilena, as 

well as an enthusiastic group of parents. Well done on your Runner’s Up result 

boys. You staged a great comeback after a slow start which demonstrated 

great persistence and hope. Great character strengths to have. 

 

 

2024 Enrolments  

A reminder that these are being taken at the moment. If you have a little one at home ready to start school next year 

and haven’t quite gotten around to sending in an enrolment form, could you please do so now so we can plan          

accordingly. Whilst this has always been important it is even more so this year due to the severe shortage of teachers in 

the system. 
 

 

 

 

Until next time……..Maria Shearn - Principal  

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.   

http://www.eastbentleighps.vic.edu.au/

